OXFORD HIGH SCHOOL

61 Quaker Farms Road Oxford, CT 06478 (203) 888-2468, Phone ● (203) 881-5250, Fax

Heather O'Brien, Principal Stephanie Sorak, Assistant Principal AJ Huston, Athletic Director



February 20, 2025

Subject: Spring 2025 Parent-Teacher Conferences

Dear Wolverines,

We are pleased to share that our upcoming spring Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place on March 5 and March 6, 2025. These conferences provide a wonderful opportunity for you to meet with your child's teachers to discuss their academic progress and any questions or concerns you may have specific to their performance in class.

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be offered on Wednesday, March 5, from 12:00-2:00 p.m., and on Thursday, March 6, from 6:00-8:00 p.m. Each conference is 10-minutes in length and you can choose to see as many of your child's teachers as you deem appropriate.

Conferences can be scheduled online through PowerSchool. The window to sign up begins on Monday, February 24, at 8:00 AM and ends on Monday, March 3, at 8:00 AM. For directions on how to sign up, please click <u>HERE</u>. Additionally, if you need to cancel a conference once the scheduling window has closed, please contact your student's teacher directly.

Please note that both Parent-Teacher conference dates will be early release days and students will be dismissed at 11:00 a.m.

We highly encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to strengthen the connection between home and school. As always, we appreciate your continued support and partnership.

Sincerely,

Heather O'Brien

Principal